                                   Reports for BFPC September 2013
Tomorrow as far as the Community Plan Group is concerned will be D-Day. It has taken two years to develop an in-depth questionnaire, which we hope will be user-friendly. On the 25th September, or as closely as we can make it, the twelve page questionnaire will be delivered to all households on the peninsula, some 1460 properties. 
Development of the questionnaire has involved fund raising with grants being secured from WDBC, DCC, TVAONB and BPPC. The print run of 2000 copies being paid for by the Tamar Valley.
The majority, amounting to over 1200 of the questionnaires, will be delivered by BATs, Bere Alston Trekkers. The balance mainly those around Bere Ferrers will be by members of the group. 
I trust most of you will have seen the poster erected around the peninsula, the shop window display in Bere Alston,  the newspaper article in the Tavistock Times, and articles in the Bere Link. Promotional events are also being held both in Bere Alston and Bere Ferrers. 
Twelve ballot boxes will be placed around both Bere Alston and Bere Ferrers, the final date for returning the questionnaire will be October 31st.
However the questionnaire will be available both on-line and through a link on the parish council website.
Following the end of the questionnaire period, public consultations will be held. 

WDBC report 

As many will have read a lot of time is being spent, by officers and members, as to ways that the Council can address the swingeing cuts we are faced with, amounting to £2.3 million or up to 30% of our budget by 2018. Radical solutions will need to be taken, however no decisions have been made. The Council is looking at a new model “Rent Plus” as an additional means for creating affordable homes.  The draft master plan for Okehampton has being passed for public consultation. Draft Interim Planning Guidance notes on Renewable Energy have been agreed following public consultation.  It has been agreed that the Council has a five land supply, the Localism Act has changed the requirement for Local Authorities with regards to monitoring, and this provides opportunities to gather information relating to housing delivery. 
